From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 3:26 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:43 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rob Price

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

These hydro distribution fee increases are ridiculous. | already pay more for delivery than | do for the power | use, this
will just exacerbate the problem. The fact is | have cut the kWh s | use by 50 % over the last few years, yet my bill has
gone up! There is nothing fair about this increase.

The auditor general's last report on hydro one detailed more and longer blackouts then neighbouring jurisdictions
DESPITE the billions put into hydro one. She detailed rate increase applications to replace aging infrastructure of which
ONLY about 20% or less WAS ACTUALLY REPLACED! Hydro one does not deserve more money until they can provide
proof that the money they get has been spent wisely and efficiently. Do not approve these increases.

-- Attachment --





